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You don't often get email from  Learn why this is
important

Dear Planning Department,

Re:  Land west of Highfield, Sledgates, Fylingthorpe, NYM/2021/0351/OU. Appeal

I wish to state that my previous emails/letters objecting to the scheme above still stand and
I want my concerns etc considered at any appeal.

Regards,

Cllr.Jane. Mortimer
Fylingdales Ward
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